
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 23 November 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 5 will be going on a visit to Jorvik and ‘The Dig’ in York as part of our history topic about the Vikings. We 

will be looking at the Anglo-Saxon/Viking settlements and way of life in Britain.  

 

The children will have a chance to experience the sights and sounds of Viking York at the Jorvik Museum as 

well as taking part in a workshop at The Dig. 

 

The visit will be on Wednesday 31 January 2024 and will cost £19.00, which includes entrance to Jorvik, the 

workshops at ‘The Dig’ and the cost of transport. We rely on voluntary contributions for our visits, and it is 

hoped that all parents will be supportive of the school’s efforts to organise the venture. 

 

If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the visit may not be able to go ahead. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am, therefore the children need to be at school for normal time. We will 

return at approximately 3:30pm. All children will require a packed lunch (no glass bottles please. If your child 

is entitled to free school meals, they can have a packed lunch provided by school, please use the following 

link to book their sandwich preference https://forms.office.com/e/1iRqctx3qt. All students are welcome to 

dress up as Vikings. We will add some images to DoJo for an idea of what your child could wear. If they do 

not want to dress up, please can your child come in their normal school uniform. If your child requires a travel 

sickness tablet, please make sure they have one before they come to school.  Any medication required for 

the trip must be handed in the day before and a medical form completed at the office.  

 

They will also need to wear sensible footwear and will need a coat as the classes will have to walk through 

York. If the time and weather allow, we may be able to walk up to see the Minster and down through the 

Shambles to give the children a taste of the city. 

 

If your child uses an inhaler, please make sure they have one at school with the labelled box and medical 

form completed. 

 

Permission and payment can be made through ParentPay.  

 

The information which you provide on ParentPay will be taken on the visit and used in case of an emergency. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Doyle and Mr Farmer 

Year 5 Teachers 

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/1iRqctx3qt

